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Lovecraft’s canon. In 2014, The New Annotated H. P. Lovecraft was published to
widespread acclaim— vaunted as a “treasure trove” (Joyce Carol Oates) for
Lovecraft aficionados and general readers, alike. Hailed by Harlan Ellison as an
“Olympian landmark of modern gothic literature,” the volume included twenty-two of
Lovecraft’s original stories. Now, in this final volume, best- selling author
Leslie S. Klinger reanimates twenty-five additional stories, the balance of
Lovecraft’s significant fiction, including “Rats in the Wall,” a post– World War I
story about the terrors of the past, and the newly contextualized “The Horror at
Red Hook,” which recently has been adapted by best- selling novelist Victor
LaValle. In following Lovecraft’s own literary trajectory, readers can witness his
evolution from Rhode Island critic to prescient literary genius whose titanic
influence would only be appreciated decades after his death. Including hundreds of
eye- opening annotations and dozens of rare images, Beyond Arkham finally provides
the complete picture of Lovecraft’s unparalleled achievements in fiction.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward H. P. Lovecraft 2017
The Diary of Alonzo Typer H. P. Lovecraft 2020-12-08 "The Diary of Alonzo Typer"
by H. P. Lovecraft, William Lumley. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes
a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics &
literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world
literature, we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has
been meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and
devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to
everyone in a high-quality digital format.
At the Mountains of Madness Vol. 2 H. P. Lovecraft 2021-10-26 Return to the final
days of the Dyer expedition in the remote Antarctic wastes. The letters from
expedition leader Professor William Dyer grow increasingly more desperate as the
expedition presses on, leaving sanity behind them. What they discover beneath the
ice is meant for no living man to see, Cyclopean structures and alien landscapes
that defy history itself. The final act of the Dyer Expedition is a descent into
cosmic horror and utter madness. H.P. Lovecraft's At the Mountains of Madness,
first published in 1936, is one of the greatest classics of American horror
literature. The most ambitious story Lovecraft ever wrote, it has served as a
source of inspiration for filmmakers and authors in the decades since his death.
This is the second volume of two. François Baranger, an illustrator with
experience working in both the film and gaming industries, was fascinated early on
by Lovecraft's creatures and visions which populated the darkest recesses of
fantasy. Having previously illustrated The Call of Cthulhu to great acclaim, this
book is his most ambitious creation so far.
At the Mountains of Madness 2010 This is a tale of terror. The barren, windswept
interior of the Antarctic plateau was lifeless or so the expedition from
Miskatonic University thought. Then they found dtrange fossils of unheard-ofcreatures, carved stones tens of millions of years old and, finally, the
unspeakable, mind-twisting terror of the City of the Old Ones.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward, and Other Stories H P Lovecraft 2020-01-05 This
is an official edition of stories by H. P. Lovecraft that include: "The Case of
Charles Dexter Ward", "He", and "In the Vault". All of them written by Lovecraft
himself and brought to you without censorship, prologues, introductions, external

The Dream-Quest of Unknown Kadath (Fantasy Classic) H. P. Lovecraft 2016-04-15
This carefully crafted ebook: “The Dream-Quest of Unknown Kadath (Fantasy
Classic)” is formatted for your eReader with a functional and detailed table of
contents. The Dream-Quest of Unknown Kadath belongs to Lovecraft's famous Dream
Cycle. The protagonist Randolph Carter dreams three times of a majestic sunset
city, but each time he is abruptly snatched away before he can see it up close.
When he prays to the gods of dream to reveal the whereabouts of the phantasmal
city, they do not answer, and his dreams of the city stop altogether. Undaunted,
Carter resolves to go to Kadath, where the gods live, to beseech them in person.
However, no one has ever been to Kadath and none even knows how to get there. In
dream, Randolph Carter descends "seventy steps" and speaks of his plan to the
priests Nasht and Kaman-Thah, whose temple - the Cavern of Flame - borders the
Dreamlands. The priests warn Carter of the great danger of his quest and suggest
that the gods withdrew his vision of the city on purpose. Howard Phillips
Lovecraft (1890-1937) was an American author who achieved posthumous fame through
his influential works of horror fiction. He is now regarded as one of the most
significant 20th-century authors in his genre. Some of Lovecraft's work was
inspired by his own nightmares. His interest started from his childhood days when
his grandfather would tell him Gothic horror stories.
The Darkest Part of the Woods Ramsey Campbell 2007-04-01 Ramsey Campbell is the
world's most honored living horror writer, with more than twenty World Fantasy,
British Fantasy, Bram Stoker, and other awards to his credit. Hailed as one of the
most literate and literary writers of our time, in genre and out, Campbell has
been acclaimed as a "master of dark fantasy" by Clive Barker, one of today's
"finest writers of supernatural horror and psychological suspense" by the
Charleston Post & Courier, the "master of a skewed and exquisitely terrifying
style" by Library Journal, "one of the world's foremost horror writers" by the San
Francisco Examiner-Chronicle, and a "master of mood" by Publishers Weekly. In The
Darkest Part of the Woods, Campbell introduces readers to the Price family, whose
lives have for decades been snarled with the fate of the ancient forest of
Goodmanswood. Here, Dr. Lennox Price discovered a hallucinogenic moss that quickly
became the focus of a cult-and though the moss and the trees on which it grew are
long gone, it seems as if the whole forest can now affect the minds of visitors.
After Lennox is killed trying to return to his beloved wood, his widow seems to
see and hear him in the trees-or is it a dark version of the Green Man that
caresses her with leafy hands? Lennox's grandson heeds a call to lie in his
lover's arms in the very heart of the forest-and cannot help but wonder what the
fruit of that love will be. And Heather, Lennox's daughter, who turned her back on
her father's mysteries and sought sanctuary in the world of facts and history?
Goodmanswood summons her as well . . . At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
The New Annotated H.P. Lovecraft: Beyond Arkham H.P. Lovecraft 2019-09-24 A New
York Times Book Review Editors' Choice Selection "The most exciting and definitive
collection of Lovecraft's work out there." –Danielle Trussoni, New York Times Book
Review No lover of gothic literature will want to be without this literary
keepsake, the final volume of Leslie Klinger’s tour-de-force chronicle of
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footnotes, or changes to the original stories as they were originally published.
Case of Charles Dexter Ward H. P. Lovecraft 2015
The Best of H. P. Lovecraft Howard Phillips Lovecraft 2010-05 One of the most
influential writers in the history of horror fiction, H.P. Lovecraft claims he
based his stories on the strange and disturbing dreams from which he suffered.
This collections of stories includes his most famous frightener, 'The Call of
Cthulhu'.
The Color Out of Time Michael Shea 1984 A gathering evil, as revealed by an
indescribable color, haunts a lake in present-day New England
The Wrong Highlander Lynsay Sands 2019-01-29 A laird’s daughter kidnaps a
Highlander—and loses her heart… in New York Times bestselling author Lynsay Sands’
new historical romance Lady Evina Maclean has heard much about Rory Buchanan’s
skill as a healer. What she hasn’t heard is how good the brawny Highlander looks
bathing in a waterfall. But Evina can’t afford the distraction, for her ailing
father urgently needs care. Only when she’s rendered Buchanan unconscious and
dragged him back to her family’s castle does the truth emerge—it’s not Rory she’s
kidnapped but his brother Conran. Other ladies try to ensnare Conran with
flattery. Evina hits him over the head with the hilt of her sword to save her
kin—and Conran likes the spirited redhead all the more for it. He’s learned enough
from his brother to heal Evina’s father, but there are other dangers swirling
around the Maclean clan. And while the beautiful, independent lady has sworn not
to marry, this wrong Highlander may be just the right man for her.
The Best of H. P. Lovecraft H. P. Lovecraft 2021-01-05 Six timeless stories of
supernatural terror and macabre imagination by “the 20th century’s greatest
practitioner of the classic horror tale” (Stephen King). H. P. Lovecraft’s unique
literary vision has influenced generations of authors whose work comprises its own
subgenre: Lovecraftian horror. His legacy can be seen everywhere, from the HBO
drama series Lovecraft Country to the enduring Cthulhu Mythos—a fictional universe
first developed by Lovecraft in several of the stories included here. An essential
collection for any horror fan, this volume presents some of Lovecraft’s finest
short fiction, including “The Call of Cthuhlu,” “The Dunwich Horror,” and “The
Shadow Over Innsmouth,” among others.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward H. P. Lovecraft 2021-10-18 The Case of Charles
Dexter Ward - H. P. Lovecraft - "I say to you again, do not call up any that you
can not put down." Providence, Rhode Island, 1928. A dangerous inmate disappears
from a private hospital for the insane, his method of escape baffling the
authorities. Only the patient's final visitor, family physician Dr. Marinus
Bicknell Willett himself a piece of the puzzle holds the key to unlocking The Case
of Charles Dexter Ward. A macabre mixture of historical investigation, graverobbing and bone-chilling revelation, this adaptation artfully lays bare one of
H.P. Lovecraft's most horrifying creations.
The Case Of Charles Dexter Ward H P Lovecraft 2020-04-11 From a private hospital
for the insane near Providence, Rhode Island, there recently disappeared an
exceedingly singular person. He bore the name of Charles Dexter Ward, and was
placed under restraint most reluctantly by the grieving father who had watched his
aberration grow from a mere eccentricity to a dark mania involving both a
possibility of murderous tendencies and a profound and peculiar change in the
apparent contents of his mind. Doctors confess themselves quite baffled by his
case, since it presented oddities of a general physiological as well as
psychological character.
The Case Of Charles Dexter Ward H P Lovecraft 2020-03-08 We are delighted to
publish this classic book as part of our extensive Classic Library collection.
Many of the books in our collection have been out of print for decades, and
therefore have not been accessible to the general public. The aim of our
publishing program is to facilitate rapid access to this vast reservoir of
literature, and our view is that this is a significant literary work, which
deserves to be brought back into print after many decades in its original form.
The contents of the vast majority of titles in the Classic Library have been
scanned from the original works. To ensure a high quality product, each title has
the-case-of-charles-dexter-ward-hp-lovecraft

been meticulously hand curated by our staff. Our philosophy has been guided by a
desire to provide the reader with a book that is as close as possible to ownership
of the original work. We hope that you will enjoy this wonderful classic work, and
that for you it becomes an enriching experience.
Necronomicon H.P. Lovecraft 2008-09-18 WIKIPEDIA says: 'H.P. Lovecraft's
reputation has grown tremendously over the decades, and he is now commonly
regarded as one of the most important horror writers of the 20th century, exerting
an influence that is widespread, though often indirect.' His tales of the
tentacled Elder God Cthulhu and his pantheon of alien deities were initially
written for the pulp magazines of the 1920s and '30s. These astonishing tales
blend elements of horror, science fiction and cosmic terror that are as powerful
today as they were when they were first published. THE NECRONOMICON collects
together the very best of Lovecraft's tales of terror, including the complete
Cthulhu Mythos cycle, just the way they were originally published. It will
introduce a whole new generation of readers to Lovecraft's fiction, as well as
being a must-buy for those fans who want all his work in a single, definitive
volume.
Beyond the Wall of Sleep H. P. Lovecraft 2016-10-01 In this eerie short story from
horror master H.P. Lovecraft, a 40-year-old man from a backwoods community in the
Catskills is confined to a mental hospital after committing a gruesome murder. The
patient suffers a series of violent, trance-like episodes during which he recounts
an epic battle against a mysterious, otherworldly entity. Are the fits merely the
byproduct of a mental illness -- or is something much stranger going on?
The Brave Cowboy Edward Abbey 2011-08-19 A cowboy takes on the forces of twentieth
century tyranny in a tale by “the Thoreau of the American West” that became the
classic film Lonely Are the Brave (Larry McMurtry, Pulitzer Prize–winning author
of Lonesome Dove). A rugged individualist and sometime ranch hand, Jack Burns has
no love for the modern world. He is a man out of time, riding his horse through a
Southwestern landscape corrupted by concrete, shopping centers, and superhighways.
A stubborn loner, he lives by a personal moral code that often sets him at odds
with contemporary society. And he wouldn’t have it any other way. When Jack’s
brazen attempt to free a jailed friend fails, the “anarchist cowboy” becomes an
outlaw overnight. Suddenly he and his chestnut mare are racing toward the New
Mexican high country with the state police, the military, and the FBI in hot
pursuit. His private war against authority has reached a dangerous new level. But
if the powerful forces aligning against him think that Jack is going to go
quietly, they’ve got another think coming. The Houston Chronicle called Edward
Abbey “a fresh breath from the farther reaches and canyons of the diminishing
frontier.” The bestselling author of The Monkey Wrench Gang delivers a stirring
tribute to individualism and the vanishing American hero. Brought to the big
screen in 1962 as Lonely Are the Brave—a major motion picture starring Kirk
Douglas and Walter Matthau—The Brave Cowboy is a moving and thought-provoking
fable of the modern American West.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward by H. P. Lovecraft H. P. Lovecraft 2017-09-15 The
Case of Charles Dexter Ward by H. P. Lovecraft
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward (Fantasy and Horror Classics) H. P. Lovecraft
2016-03-31 When Charles Dexter Ward escapes from a mental asylum Wards' family
doctor, Marinus Bicknell Willett, endeavours to unearth the reason for the madness
and physiological changes that afflicted his patient. Willett learns that Ward had
spent the last few years looking for the grave of his ancestor entrepreneur and
alleged alchemist, Joseph Curwen. However, Willet discovers that the notable
entrepreneur guarded a terrible secret. A chilling tale of evil spirits and
supernatural forces, “The Case of Charles Dexter Ward” is highly recommended for
fans of horror fiction and is not to be missed by those who have read and enjoyed
other works by this author. Howard Phillips Lovecraft (1890–1937) was an American
writer of supernatural horror fiction. Though his works remained largely unknown
and did not furnish him with a decent living, Lovecraft is today considered to be
among the most significant writers of supernatural horror fiction of the twentieth
century. Read & Co. is publishing this classic novel now as part of our “Fantasy
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and Horror Classics” imprint in a new edition with a dedication by George Henry
Weiss.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward (Annotated) H. P. Lovecraft 2015-12-31 From a
private hospital for the insane near Providence, Rhode Island, there recently
disappeared an exceedingly singular person. He bore the name of Charles Dexter
Ward, and was placed under restraint most reluctantly by the grieving father who
had watched his aberration grow from a mere eccentricity to a dark mania involving
both a possibility of murderous tendencies and a profound and peculiar change in
the apparent contents of his mind.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward H. P. Lovecraft 2018-04-23 A nameless terror
surges through centuries to engulf the soul of Charles Dexter Ward, a brilliant
New England antiquarian. Ward is driven to unleash these loathsome horrors upon a
defenceless world, possessed by the demonic shade of his ancestor Joseph Curwen, a
warlock steeped in the blackest arts of magic. We are delighted to publish this
classic book as part of our extensive Classic Library collection. Many of the
books in our collection have been out of print for decades, and therefore have not
been accessible to the general public. The aim of our publishing program is to
facilitate rapid access to this vast reservoir of literature, and our view is that
this is a significant literary work, which deserves to be brought back into print
after many decades. The contents of the vast majority of titles in the Classic
Library have been scanned from the original works. To ensure a high quality
product, each title has been meticulously hand curated by our staff. Our
philosophy has been guided by a desire to provide the reader with a book that is
as close as possible to ownership of the original work. We hope that you will
enjoy this wonderful classic work, and that for you it becomes an enriching
experience
Waking Up Screaming H. P. Lovecraft 2008-12-24 “The oldest and strongest emotion
of mankind is fear, and the oldest and strongest kind of fear is fear of the
unknown.” –H. P. LOVECRAFT Welcome to the world of H. P. Lovecraft, the undisputed
master of terror. His work has inspired countless nightmares, and this collection
of some of his most chilling stories is likely to inspire even more. Cool Air–An
icy apartment hides secrets no man dares unlock. The Case of Charles Dexter
Ward–Ward delves into the black arts and resurrects the darkest evil from beyond
the grave. The Terrible Old Man–The intruders seek a fortune but find only death.
Herbert West–Reanimator–Mad experiments yield hideous results in this
bloodcurdling tale, the inspiration for the cult film Re-Animator. The Shadow Over
Innsmouth–A small fishing town’s population is obscenely corrupted by a race of
fiendish undersea creatures. The Lurking Fear–An upstate New York clan degenerates
into thunder-crazed mole like creatures with a taste for human flesh. PLUS TEN
OTHER SPINE-TINGLING TALES
Lovecraft H. P. Lovecraft 2018-10-30 In Providence, Rhode Island, a dangerous
inmate disappears from a hospital for the insane. At Miskatonic University, a
professor slumps into a five-year reverie. In a mysterious and vivid dreamworld, a
melancholy man seeks the home of the gods. And in the frozen wasteland of
Antarctica, polar explorers unearth secrets that reveal a past almost beyond
comprehension--and a future too terrible to imagine. Graphic novelist I.N.J.
Culbard gives terrifying form to four classic tales by H.P. Lovecraft: "The DreamQuest of Unknown Kadath," "The Case of Charles Dexter Ward," "At The Mountains of
Madness," and "The Shadow Out of Time." Expertly adapted and beautifully drawn,
Culbard's lean and thrilling adaptations breathe new life into four stories that
helped to reinvent the horror genre.
H.P. Lovecraft Omnibus 1 Howard Phillips Lovecraft 1985 Tales of gothic horror.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward Illustrated H P Lovecraft 2021-03-28 The Case of
Charles Dexter Ward is a short horror novel by American writer H. P. Lovecraft,
written in early 1927, but not published during the author's lifetime
Pete Von Sholly's Lovecraft Illustrated Pete Von Sholly 2020-08-25 A full color
collection of over 325 images- covering ALL the fiction of H.P. Lovecraft arranged
in the order in which the stories were written. The book also features notes.
sketches and an intro by S. T. Joshi. Pete Von Sholly has storyboarded over 100
the-case-of-charles-dexter-ward-hp-lovecraft

films including THE SHAWSHANK REDEMPTION, MARS ATTACKS!, DARKMAN, and THE MIST.
His work has also been seen in his satiric magazines as well as Last Gasp's
FORBIDDEN KNOWLEDGE and NEUROCOMICS, which he did with Timothy Leary.
Tales of H. P. Lovecraft Joyce Carol Oates 2007-09-18 When he died in 1937,
destitute and emotionally as well as physically ruined, H. P. Lovecraft had no
idea that he would one day be celebrated as the godfather of modern horror. A dark
visionary, his work would influence an entire generation of writers, including
Stephen King, Clive Barker, Neil Gaiman, and Anne Rice. Now, the most important
tales of this distinctive American storyteller have been collected in a single
volume by National Book Award-winning author Joyce Carol Oates. In tales that
combine the nineteenth-century gothic sensibility of Edgar Allan Poe with a
uniquely daring internal vision, Lovecraft fuses the supernatural and mundane into
a terrifying, complex, and exquisitely realized vision, foretelling a psychically
troubled century to come. Set in a meticulously described New England landscape,
here are harrowing stories that explore the total collapse of sanity beneath the
weight of chaotic events—stories of myth and madness that release monsters into
our world. Lovecraft's universe is a frightening shadow world where reality and
nightmare intertwine, and redemption can come only from below.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward H.P. Lovecraft 2021-01-01 The novel, set in 1928,
describes how Charles Dexter Ward becomes obsessed with his distant ancestor,
Joseph Curwen, an alleged wizard with unsavory habits. Ward physically resembles
Curwen, and attempts to duplicate his ancestor's Qabalistic and alchemical feats.
He eventually uses this knowledge to physically resurrect Curwen. Ward's doctor,
Marinus Bicknell Willett, investigates Ward's activities and is horrified by what
he finds.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward Howard Phillips Lovecraft 1982-01-12 Driven by the
spirit of his dead ancestor, Charles Dexter Ward digs up the past, only to find a
supernatural force that makes him go mad.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward Illustrated Classic Edition H. P. Lovecraft
2021-05-25 Illustrated classic edition with additional content and detailed
biographies.The Case of Charles Dexter Ward is a short horror novel by American
writer H. P. Lovecraft, written in early 1927, but not published during the
author's lifetime
The Case Of Charles Dexter Ward H P Lovecraft 2020-06-02 Charles Dexter Ward is a
young man from a prominent Rhode Island family who has disappeared from a mental
asylum. He had been incarcerated during a prolonged period of insanity, during
which he exhibited minor and inexplicable physiological changes. His empty cell is
found to be very dusty. The bulk of the story concerns the investigation conducted
by the Wards' family doctor, Marinus Bicknell Willett, in an attempt to discover
the reason for Ward's madness and physiological changes. Willett learns that Ward
had spent the past several years attempting to discover the grave of his illreputed ancestor, Joseph Curwen.
The Thing on the Doorstep and Other Weird Stories H. P. Lovecraft 2013-10-01 A
definitive edition of stories by the master of supernatural fiction Howard
Phillips Lovecraft's unique contribution to American literature was a melding of
traditional supernaturalism (derived chiefly from Edgar Allan Poe) with the genre
of science fiction that emerged in the early 1920s. This Penguin Classics edition
brings together a dozen of the master's tales-from his early short stories "Under
the Pyramids" (originally ghostwritten for Harry Houdini) and "The Music of Erich
Zann" (which Lovecraft ranked second among his own favorites) through his more
fully developed works, "The Dunwich Horror," The Case of Charles Dexter Ward, and
At the Mountains of Madness. The Thing on the Doorstep and Other Weird Stories
presents the definitive corrected texts of these works, along with Lovecraft
critic and biographer S. T. Joshi's illuminating introduction and notes to each
story. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of
classic literature in the English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles,
Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout
history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars
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and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning
translators.
The New Deadwardians Dan Abnett 2013 "Originally published in single magazine form
in The New Deadwardians 1-8."
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward H. P. Lovecraft 2017-06-28 Charles Dexter Ward is
a young man from a prominent Rhode Island family who has disappeared from a mental
asylum. He had been incarcerated during a prolonged period of insanity, during
which he exhibited minor and inexplicable physiological changes.
The Dunwich Horror H. P. Lovecraft 2020-08-04 Reproduction of the original: The
Dunwich Horror by H. P. Lovecraft
The Complete Fiction of H. P. Lovecraft H. P. Lovecraft 2016-12-14 H. P. Lovecraft
spent his life in obscurity, finding recognition only after death. He has
influenced numerous writers, musicians, and film makers. Indeed, the prolific
horror writer Stephen King calls Lovecraft "the twentieth century's greatest
practitioner of the classic horror tale." This edition contains 65 of Lovecraft's
works.
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The Case of Charles Dexter Ward (Fantasy and Horror Classics) H. P. Lovecraft
2012-11-01 This early work by H. P. Lovecraft was originally published in 1941.
Born in 1890 in Rhode Island, USA, Lovecraft began writing at a very young age,
quickly developing a deep and abiding interest in science. In 1913, Lovecraft
joined the UAPA (United Amateur Press Association) but it was four years later, in
1917, that he began to focus on fiction, producing such well-known early stories
as 'Dagon' and 'A Reminiscence of Dr. Samuel Johnson'. However, it was during the
last decade of his life that Lovecraft produced his most notable works, such as
'the Dunwich Horror' and 'The Call of Cthulhu' which subsequently earned him his
place as one of the most influential horror writers of the 20th century. Many of
the earliest books, particularly those dating back to the 1900's and before, are
now extremely scarce and increasingly expensive. We are republishing these classic
works in affordable, high quality, modern editions.
The Case of Charles Dexter Ward H P Lovecraft 2021-05-30 The Case of Charles
Dexter Ward is a short horror novel by American writer H. P. Lovecraft, written in
early 1927, but not published during the author's lifetime.
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